
CHIPPEWA FLAGS 
There are a limited number of Chippewa flags available. Contact Bill Glasenapp at 239-
699-5651 for more information/ purchase.  
  

REMINDERS AND UPDATES 
  

KID’S FISHING DERBY 

  

Saturday, June 27th 

Point Park 

Registration at 1:00---Prizes awarded at 3:00 

Village kids, come join us at Point Park for an afternoon of fishing on beautiful 

Chippewa Lake!  

We will be practicing social distancing, because, that's what the derby is all about...find 

your perfect 

spot and catch the big one!  Light snacks and refreshments will be provided and 

everyone goes home 

with a prize just for participating. See you there! 

  

FREE TAKE OUT MEAL 

  

It’s time once again for the CrossPointe Community Church FREE MONTHLY 

COMMUNITY MEAL! In our effort to best serve our Chippewa Lake community and 

friends, the meal will be available TAKE OUT only.  It will be served on Friday, June 

26th, from 5PM to 6PM.  On the menu:  chicken scaloppini, Italian orzo salad, French 

bread, and for dessert, red, white and blue cake.  We will NOT serve a beverage.  If you 

would like to enjoy this meal, please observe these very important instructions:   come 

to CrossPointe between 5 and 6PM on Friday, June 26th and follow the instructions of 

the volunteer at the entrance to the parking lot.  A CrossPointe volunteer will come to 

your car to ask how many meals you would like to have.  Another volunteer will then 

bring the number of meals you requested out to your car.  This procedure is being 

enacted to ensure your safety as well as that of our volunteers during this coronavirus 

outbreak.  

CrossPointe is located at 7230 Lake Road, near the intersection of Chippewa and Lake 

Roads.  If you need more information, please call the church office at 330-723-

9009.  This meal is sponsored in cooperation with the Chippewa Lake Lions Club. 

  

ACTIVITIES! 

 

Fri night bocce at 6:30 Pt Park. No experience necessary! Social distancing will be 

practiced as only 1 person at a time will be throwing the ball. Bring your hand sanitizer if 

you wish. 

  



Sat 9:00am Kayaking at Pt. Park. (We have figured out a way to launch from the park 

instead of the beach.) Hoping for good weather. We will be kayaking every Sat am 

weather permitting. 

  

JULY 4 

 We are going to have a decorated boat parade since we are not having our traditional 

parade on Lake Rd. The parade will start at 4:00 pm and proceed down the lakefront.  If 

you are participating, be ready to line up at 3:45 PM at the beach. Our theme is Show 

our Chippewa Spirit.  This means that EVERYONE who has a boat can participate, and 

DO NOT need to set up lighting on their boat. There will not be a central viewing area or 

an announcer, so people can sit anywhere they want along the lakefront, as the boats 

will parade the entire length. Bring your family and some snacks and settle in for some 

fun. 


